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COPY,

1l4th ﬂpl'ilg 1917.

Dear lir. Warlow,

I return Glasgow First Entry Report No. 36755
and shall be meh obliged 1f you will get the Surveyor
to state thereon whether the dry tank in way of the
Boilers is watertight, and if 1t hae been tested as
required by the Rules,

It is coneluded that the spaeing of 36*
given for the forecastle beams is a elerieal error, also
that the foremast i inereased in thisimess or is double
in way of the partners, and the Surveyor should make '
these points clear.

¥ith kindest regards,

Yours faithfully,

P.L. W&rlaws EQQ;.
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